
NEW FOREST ACCESS FORUM 

Meeting: Monday 5 December 2016 

Agenda item 2:  Matters arising 

Actions  from the meeting on 5 September: 
Item Action Status 

5 - British 
Cycling Letter 
sent to Defra 
– Mark
Adams 

Mark Holroyd to forward information on 
how Scotland had achieved the re-
designation of cycling paths to Forum 
members. 

7 – NFAF 
Structure and 
Remit 

Mark Holroyd to discuss with the NPA 
communications team how NFAF 
information could be added to Park Life 
Petronella Nattrass to assess how 
proposed changes could be made and 
added to the Structure and Remit 
document. 

8 - Planning 
Consultation – 
Latchmore 
Wetland 
Restoration 

Mark Holroyd to produce a letter 
detailing comments and circulate to 
forum members for agreement. 

Completed and submitted to NFNPA 
Planning on 6 September 



Project 

10 - Draft 
response to 
NFDC Local 
Plan Review 
consultation  

Petronella Nattrass to update 
response and send to NFDC by 16 
September. 

Completed and submitted to NFDC on 

13a) - Update 
from New 
Forest 
National Park 
Authority 

Mark Holroyd to email the Forum 
about those affected by equestrian 
access at Plaitford Common 




